
700 Boulevard South, Suite 101 I Huntsville, AL 35802 I 1-256-382-3843 
FAX 1-256-382-3936 

October 22, 1999 
This claim of confidentiality was filed by or on behalf of a 
telecommunications company for Confidential Document 
No.l3bl2*?qhe document has been placed in locked 
storage pending staff advice on handling. Your name 
must be on the CASR to access the material. If it is 
undocketed, your division director must obtain written 
permission from the EXD/Tech before you can access it. 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Mr. Walter D ' ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ l ~ ~ ~ ,  ~ i r e ~ t o r  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: 1TC"DeltaCom Communications, Inc's Response To Staffs Data Request in 
Docket No. 981444-TP. 

Dear Mr. D'Haeseleer: 

Please find enclosed for filing with the Commission, an original and four (4) 
copies of this cover letter and 1TC"DeltaCom's response to Commission Staffs data 
request in Docket No. 981444-TP. The information contained herein is considered 
proprietary by 1TC"DeltaCom Communications, Inc. 1TC"DeltaCom respectfully 
requests that this information remain confidential. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of the 
enclosed document labeled "return receipt" and returning it to me in the self-addressed, 
stamped envelope provided for this purpose. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact 
me at (256) 650-3864. 

Sincerely, 

'W 

Regulatory Manager 

Enclosures 

_, 

www.itcdeltaco 


